
Mayor’s Report  

November 7, 2022 Assembly Meeting 
 

 
 

1. Thank you, Veterans: A heartfelt Thank You goes out to our local 
Veterans for your service to our country! 

 
2. General Election: Election Day voting will be open on November 8th 

from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. in the Community Center Activity Room. 
 

3. Halloween Landslide Response: Thank you to everyone who 
assisted in the response, power restoration and clean up after the 

landslide on October 31st.  
 

4. December 5, 2022 Assembly Meeting: Mayor Jensen will not be 

available to attend the December 5th Assembly meeting.  
 

5. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is accepting 
letters of interest from citizens who wish to serve the community as 

Board Member to the Southeast Alaska Power Agency (SEAPA) for 
calendar year 2023.  The Borough Assembly will appoint one voting 

member and one alternate to the SEAPA board. 
 

Letters of interest should be submitted to Clerk Thompson at the 
Borough offices located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by sending to PO Box 

329, Petersburg, AK 99833; or by emailing to 
dthompson@petersburgak.gov. 

 
 


